
St. Mary’s 

Catholic Church 
220 West Main Street 
Camden, TN 38320 
Office: 731-584-6459 
Fax: 731-707-4100 
 
Services: 
Saturday: 5:00 p.m. 
Sunday: 10:45 a.m. 
Monday & Friday: 12:00 noon 
Confessions: 
Saturday: 4:00 – 4:30 
Director of Music: 
Pam Warren 
Director of Religious Education: 
Sandy Simpson 
 

Holy Family 

Catholic Mission 
265 Cotham Drive 
Huntingdon, TN 38344 
Facebook: 
Holy Family Catholic Mission 
Mailing Address: 
220 W. Main Street 
Camden, TN 38320 
Services: 
Sunday: 8:30 a.m. 
Wed. & Thurs.: 12:00 Noon 
Confessions: 
Sunday: 7:30 – 8:00 a.m. 
Director of Music: 
Dorothy Wood 
 

Contact Information: 
Phone: 731-584-6459 
Fax: 731-707-4100 
Email: 
smchfhcatholic@gmail.com 
Web site: stmaryscamden.org 
 
Rev. Anthony Onyekwe, Pastor 
 
Debbie O’Bryant, Office Manager 
Office Hours: M, W, Th, F 
1:00 p.m. – 5:00 p.m. 

Ministry Schedule 

St. Mary's Catholic Church 
Weekend of 6/11/2016 
LECTOR 
Saturday:  Joyce Rushing 
Sunday:  Dan Ebling 
 
EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS 
Saturday: 
Joyce Rushing & Mary Dashper 
Sunday: 
Dan & Jean Ebeling & Sharon 
Place 
 
ALTAR SERVERS 
Saturday: Seth & Zeb Masoner 
Sunday: Josh Latendresse 
David Johnson 
 
COUNTERS 
Sunday: 
Jim & Sandy Simpson 
 
HOLY FAMILY CATHOLIC MISSION 
LECTOR:   
Mark Wood 
 
GIFT BEARERS 
Pat Allen & Sharon Reiter 
 
EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS 
Ted Brou & Karen Pierce 
 
ALTAR SERVERS 
Wyatt Brooks 

Dates to Remember 

 
Father’s Day 
June 19, 2016 
 
Jubilee Year of Mercy  
December 8, 2015 - November 
20, 2016 

OFFERTORY 
FOR WEEK ENDING 6/5/2016 

 
St. Mary's 
Family Enrollment 120 
Total Families Contributing  30 
Total Regular $1,220.00 
 
Holy Family 
Family Enrollment 52 
Total Families Contributing  20 
Total Regular $567.00 
 

TWO COLLECTIONS 
June 12, 2016 

General Offering 
Father’s Day Flowers 

 
Hail, Mary, full of 

grace; the Lord is with 
you; blessed are you 
among women, and 

blessed is the fruit of 
your womb, Jesus.  

Holy Mary, Mother of 
God, pray for us  

sinners, now and at the 
hour of our death.  

Amen 

 



 MASS INTENTIONS 

Prayer Intentions for the Health and Recovery of our Parish Family... 

  

St. Mary’s: Dolores Mossing, Albert Mireles, Chuck 
Ward, Jim Simpson, Julia Hooten, Jack Leonard, Karen 
Johnson, Mercedes Gibbons, Irene Marinak, Walter 
Krupa, Jim Latendresse, Hugh Conrad, Fr. Ed Byrnes, 
Raul Simoes, Roger De Angles, Tom Farrell, Joyce 
Parker, Bill Richenbach, Dan Ebeling, Allen York, Larry 
King, Mary Brown, Ken Wilkins, Ray Maasen, Brian 
Gibbs, Diane Gibbs, Judy Young, Polly Mitchell. 
 
Holy Family: Garry Korbel, Pat Boucher, Bob Simko, 
Toni Stokes, Mary Rodgers, Donna Reindl, Victoria 
Morris, Delores Galloway, Sissy Munoz. 
 
For Our Extended Family: Family of Barbara Taylor; 
Baby Lachlan Gooch; Rylee Moore, Sharon Reiter's 
extended family; Deacon Tom Bello, Joseph Sturdi-
vant; Della Jungels, Carrie Etter’s mother; Dennis Rob-
inson, son of Marilyn Miller; Barbara Elizando, daugh-
ter of Jeannette & Dennis White Jr. Cuascut brother of 
Evelyn Ward; Danny Hart, friends of the  Balogas; Billy  

Burkett, Joan Papes’ son;  Johnny Harris, Father of 
the Harris Children; Matthew Ebeling, Son of Dan & 
Jean Ebeling;   Charles Glover; Landry Broussard, 
granddaughter of Joyce & Larry King; Web Maddox; 
sisters of Betty Gagnon; Angie Beck, mother of 
Grace Garza; Brenda Boodman, friend of Mark Yat-
sko; Iris Olguin, sister of Evelyn Ward. 
 
For those on active duty in the military:  
Joshua Parker, grandson of Willis & Joyce Parker; 
David Farrell, son of Tom & Patty Farrell; Thomas 
O’Bryant III, son of Thomas & Debbie O’Bryant; Josh 
Jambard, grandson of Anne & Gil Jambard; Jason 
Krug, grandson of Norm & Joan Krug; Jonathan 
Placido, son-in-law of Hugh & Arlene Conrad; Austin 
Ellis, son of Bob Ellis, Justin Brenner, grandson of 
Brian & Diane Gibbs; Mark Smith, son-in-law of Ken 
& Trish Wilkins; Daniel Stanfill, grandson of Grady & 
Diana Stanfill; Catrina Garza, daughter of Greg & 
Grace Garza. 

Day Date Church Time For Requested by 

Saturday 6/4/16 St. Mary’s 5:00 PM Jim Simpson & Family 
R.J. Shelton+ 

Joyce Parker 
Kitty Shelton 

Sunday 6/5/16 Holy Family 8:30 AM Cheri & Tommy O’Bryant Tom & Debbie O’Bryant 

Sunday 6/5/16 St. Mary’s 10:45 AM Gene Carter+ 
Danny Cowell+ 

St Mary’s Ladies Guild 
Mrs. Berdy Cowell 

Monday 6/6/16 St. Mary’s No Mass   

Tuesday  NO MASS    

Wednesday 6/8/16 Holy Family No Mass   

Thursday 6/9/16 Holy Family No Mass   

Friday 6/10/16 St. Mary’s 12 Noon Al Mireles 
Dolores Mossing 
Esther Lomax+ 

St. Mary's Parishioners 
St. Mary's Parishioners 
Stephanie Saunders 

Saturday 6/11/16 St. Mary’s 5:00 PM Richard Gagnon+ 
Gene Carter+ 
Mr & Mrs Al Mireles 
Polly Mitchell 

Betty Gagon 
Carolee Borchert 
Sandy & Jim Simpson 
Your friends at St Mary’s 

Sunday 6/12/16 Holy Family 8:30 AM Deacon Wayne Tedford 
Frank & Gloria Degannaro 

Holy Family Parishioners 
Debbie & Tom O'Bryant 

Sunday 6/12/16 St. Mary’s 10:45 AM Mercedes Gibbons 
Teresa Y Snyder 

Mrs. Berdy Cowell 
Joyce Parker 



ST. MARY'S NEWS 

Our next fellowship Sunday will be on June 5, 2016. Please bring a dish to share and join us!  
 
The next Ladies' Guild Meeting will be on Sunday, June 12. All ladies of the parish are invited. The May meet-
ing was canceled due to poor attendance. 
 
St. Mary's Prayer Shawl Ministry 
Meets every Monday at 10:00 a.m. Can’t knit or crochet? Not to worry, someone is always available to help 
with the craft and share a fellowship moment. Please join them as they work on group and individual pro-
jects. 
 
St. Mary's Men’s Bible Study 
Men's Bible Study meets each Friday morning at 10:00 a.m. 

HOLY FAMILY NEWS 

FROM THE VATICAN 

Tommy & Pat Long are hosting Fellowship Sunday at Holy Family on June 5, 2016.  Please don't forget 
to  bring your favorite breakfast dish to share. 
 
Holy Family will honor fathers of the parish at a breakfast on Sunday, June 19 following mass.  The event will 
be hosted by Leah Koonce and Lila Korbel.  We invite you to wear tropical attire to our Caribbean-themed 
breakfast. 
 
Craft Ministry will not be meeting from now until August due to summer vacations. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                               From the Vatican 
 
         His Holiness Pope Francis was pleased to receive your 
kind messages.  He thanks all of you for writing him and he is 
grateful for your prayers. 
 
         The Holy Father will pray for you and your teachers, and 
he sends His blessings. 
 
 
 
 
                                                                   Monsignor Paolo Borgia 
                                                                   Assessor 
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